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My name is Brent Lang from Mount Angel, Oregon. I’m strongly opposed to HB 2025. 

Raising gas taxes, registration fees, and licensing costs in the middle of a cost-of-

living crisis is unacceptable. The state government should not be creating more 

costs. If the state wants more revenue they can get it by reducing taxes, making it 

easier to do business in Oregon, and making Oregon investment-friendly. Enough is 

enough. 


